
 
 
 
 

 
 

Saline City Hall 
100 N Harris St. 

Saline, MI 48176 
 

Purpose 

The Michigan Department of Environmental Quality (MDEQ), Water Resources Division 

(WRD), is hosting an open house and public hearing to discuss MDEQ’s intent to issue a 

new use National Pollution Discharge Elimination System (NPDES) Permit to Saline 

Ventures a proposed residential development to be located in Saline Township, 

Washtenaw County.   

 

The purpose of this meeting is to give community members a chance to ask questions and 

receive answers from the MDEQ staff. The meeting will also provide community members 

with an opportunity to provide formal public comment, to be recorded and addressed as 

part of the public record.  

 

The WRD will accept comments on the proposed new use NPDES Permit until the end of 

the day on March 29, 2019, which is the close of the comment period. We will review and 

evaluate all comments before we make a final decision on the permit application.  
 

Agenda 

5:00 p.m.  Open House 
Meet one-on-one with MDEQ Water Resources Staff to ask questions, voice 

concerns, receive materials, and obtain a seat for the informational presentation 

and formal comment session. 
 

6:00 p.m.  Welcome and Overview Presentation 
 MDEQ staff will provide a short, presentation on the proposed new use permit. The 

presentation will be followed by a question and answer session. 
 

7:00 p.m. Deadline to Register to Provide Formal Comment during the Meeting 
 

7:00 p.m. Public Hearing Begins 
Community members are encouraged to provide MDEQ staff with their formal 

comments that will be recorded as part of the public record.  MDEQ staff will 

respond to significant comments offered during this session in writing.  All persons 

who submit any written or oral comments, or requested to be included on the 

facility mailing list, will receive notice of the MDEQ final decision and the MDEQ 

responses to the significant comments provided.  
 

9:00 p.m. Public Hearing Adjourns 
 

Written comments may be submitted to PopovichB@michigan.com.  
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